
Oregon Forest Resources Institute is a publicly funded non profit organization that lobby’s for the timber industry which is an 
inappropriate conflict of interest. I believe my tax dollars should not support an organization that I do not share their philosophy of 
responsible timber management. I urge you to eliminate funding the Oregon Forest Resource Institute and Oregon Forest Resource 
Institute Fund. Thank you.
James Neu
Eugene, Or.


